
Introduction to 
Prescribed Burning Workshop

Sponsored by the Mississippi Outdoor Stewardship Trust

A prescribed fire workshop will be conducted to inform 
private landowners and managers on using fire as a tool 
to enhance wildlife habitat and manage timber. 
Experienced fire practitioners will be available to answer 
questions.

When:   Saturday, October 12, 2024

Where:  Carroll Extension Office / Vaughn Farm 
105 B East Washington St.  Carrollton, MS

Time:     9 am – 3 pm

Cost:      $5 (lunch provided)

Topics:  Benefits of prescribed burning
Fire as a land management tool
Liability considerations
Burning techniques
Prescribed burn demo (weather permitting)

For additional information contact:
Carroll Extension at 662-237-6926 or t.robertson@msstate.edu 

This is not a certification course  ●  Portions of workshop may be outdoors
5 hours Category A BORF CFEs and 5 hours Category I PLM CLEs available

This educational program is open to all people, without regard to race, color, religion, sex, national origin, age, 
disability, veteran status, sexual orientation, or group affiliation.

mailto:t.robertson@msstate.edu


Prescribed Burning Workshop – Carroll/Montgomery

          Name:_____________________________________________________________________________________

            Address:___________________________________________________________________________________

            City:____________________________________   State:_________________   Zip:_______________________

            Phone:_________________________________    Email:_____________________________________________

              Please mail form to: 

   Carroll County Extension Office, P.O. Box 59, Carrolton MS 38917

                                                          * If mailing a check, please make payable to: Carroll County CFA

Driving  Directions (GPS Coordinates: 33.5084, -89.9197)

From I-55: 
- Exit at Winona (Exit 185), then travel west on Hwy 82 9 miles to Hwy 17. Turn north (right) on to Hwy 

17 then travel ¾ of a mile to the intersection of Hwy 17 and Washington Street. The Extension 
Building is opposite the Court House. 

From Greenwood:
- Travel east on Hwy 82 approximately 15 miles to the intersection of Hwy 17. Turn north (left) on to 

Hwy 17 then travel ¾ of a mile to the intersection of Hwy 17 and Washington Street. The Extension 
Building is opposite the Court House. 

Please pre-register by October 8 by calling 662-2376926, emailing 
t.robertson@msstate.edu, or by mailing the form below:

Payment may be made at event, but pre-registration is required.

Introduction to 
Prescribed Burning Workshop

Carroll County Extension Office / Vaughn Farm
105 B East Washington Street

Carrollton, MS
October 12, 2024

mailto:t.robertson@msstate.edu

	Slide Number 1
	Slide Number 2

